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Paso Robles Public Health Clinic Moves to New Location 
 

The County of San Luis Obispo Public Health Department Clinic in Paso Robles has moved 

to a new location:  

 

805 4th Street, Suite 201-202 

Paso Robles, California 

 

The clinic’s phone numbers remain the same:  

805-237-3050 for clinical services and 805-237-3065 for WIC.  

 

The clinic continues to provide the same services, including: 

 

• Vaccines and immunizations 

• Sexual and reproductive health 

services  

• Breast cancer and cervical cancer 

screening, including colposcopy 

• STD testing, including HIV/AIDS 

testing 

• PrEP/PEP 

• TB Testing 

• Drop-off for the Public Health Lab 

• Field nursing and maternal health 

nursing services 

• WIC services  

The new location provides updated and more spacious exam rooms, more comfortable 

waiting rooms, updated technology—and care from the same professional, compassionate, 

and welcoming staff who have served the community for many years. Staff provide services 

in English and Spanish, and Mixteco interpretation is available. 

 

The clinic is conveniently located in the same building as County Behavioral Health and 

Department of Social Services offices. Parking is available in a large parking lot at 4th Street. 

 

Providers may refer patients to the clinic for care related to the services outlined above.  

 

For Public Health clinic locations and contact information, please see 

www.slocounty.ca.gov/Clinics.  
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